
March 28, 2013 
 

Approval by Mail: CIF Gender Review 
 
Dear CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committee Members,  
 
At its meeting in November 2012, the joint meeting reviewed document CTF-
SCF/TFC.9/6, CIF Gender Review, and invited the authors to prepare a final report 
taking into account comments made during the joint meeting and subsequent written 
comments, and requested the CIF Administrative Unit to circulate the final report for 
approval by mail. 
 
Attached please find the revised CIF Gender Review, which has been finalized in 
consultation with the MDB Committee.  The final review incorporates the comments 
received during the joint meeting as well as subsequent written comments. 
 
The CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees are invited to review and approve the 
following decision: 
 

The CTF and SCF Trust Fund Committees, having reviewed the document 
entitled, CIF Gender Review (dated March 11, 2013), approves the 
document and requests the CIF Administrative Unit to post the review on 
the CIF website and disseminate through other appropriate channels. 
 

If we do not receive an objection to this proposed decision by close of business on April 
11, 2013, the decision will be approved.  
 
Sincerely, 

Patricia Bliss-Guest  
Program Manager 
Administrative Unit, Climate Investment Funds 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
 


